
Dear Parent,  

Greetings from TCCS !!!  

At the inception of the new academic year, while the school gears up to 

bring more light into the world of its students, we wish to thank each of 

the parents for their endeavor and encouragement .The challenges may 

not have receded but we, as a school, have come a long way . Looking 

ahead, the preceding year providing a robust foundation, the online 

sessions shall continue for now until notified. Remaining loyal to our 

Vision and Mission, striving to bestow our students with nothing but the 

best, we welcome our protégés back into our charge.  

A FOREWORD:  

1. A synopsis of each concept and worksheets, for reinforcement, will be 

provided to students after the teaching of the concept.  

2. Existing students may use previous academic year’s notebooks while 

new students may maintain their notes in their convenient notebooks.  

3. Whatsapp Groups will be created for a one-way communication from 

the school.  

 Online classes starting from: 07
th

 June 2021 

6. For all queries, please contact the respective subject teachers.  

Regards 

TCCS 

 


